
September Student Tardy Challenge
For the month of September, MCHS is holding a
tardy challenge. If a student has zero tardies for
the month of September, MCHS is planning a
reward for those students. We will bring in food
trucks for students on a day in October to reward
students for accepting the zero tardy challenge
and succeeding. Please be on the lookout for information in regards to this challenge.
The challenge begins on September 4th and ends on September 30. Students must
have zero tardies during this time to be eligible for the incentive.

Get Involved!!!!
Marengo students cheering on the
football team.

The benefits of getting involved
during your high school years
according to Crimsonducation.org…

1. Improved academic
performance

2. Explore Interests and create
broader perspectives

3. Higher self-esteem
4. Social opportunities
5. Productive breaks
6. Essential life skills
7. Improves resumes
8. Development of networking skills
9. Better mental health
10. Improve university applications

For the complete article please got to,
https://www.crimsoneducation.org/us/blog/benefits-of-extracurricular-activities/

If you have information about any safety issues at school, please report them to a trusted adult at the school. All
information provided is kept confidential. You can also report any issues to tipline@mchs154.org.

Thank you for helping to keep our school safe!

Jay Mullens, Ed.S. | MCHS Principal
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